
Welcome Advice

Vice President of Instruction Dr. Tim Cook welcomes members
of the college’s advisory committees.

On January 21, 2014, nearly 40 people attended Clark College’s
Advisory Committee Chairperson Training. Clark College has 25
advisory committees, 15 of which were represented by a chair
and/or vice-chair at this training session. Others who
attended the training included faculty and administrators.

Vice  President  of  Instruction  Dr.  Tim  Cook  opened  up  the
session  by  welcoming  the  attendees  and  discussing  the
importance of advisory committees to the college and the role
they will play in the future. Advisory committees are groups
of industry and business experts who help ensure that the
college’s career and technical programs are aligned correctly
with the region’s workforce needs.
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Dedra  Daehn,  Director  of
Academic Services, conducted the
training.  Topics of the session
included ways to engage advisory
committee  members,  work  plan
development, basic parliamentary
procedure  and  effectively
leading  committees.  A  time  of

questions and discussion followed the training session.

This  training,  which  was  first  offered  last  year,  is  an
ongoing  commitment  of  the  college  to  support  and  enhance
advisory committees.

Dedra Daehn contributed this article.
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